


As part of the National Disability 

Insurance Scheme or the NDIS, we must 

undergo an external Audit so that we can 

provide supports and services.

This means assessors from a company 

called HDAA come to talk to our staff, 

and look at the work we do and the 

services we provide to support people.

The assessors would also like to talk to 

you to see if you’re happy with the 

support and services we provide you.

If you prefer, you can also talk to the 

assessors with a person you choose to 

be there to support you.



The assessors would like to look at files 

that we keep which include information 

about you. This is so the assessors can 

see the type of supports we provide you.

The assessors write a report about our 

services which goes to the NDIS 

Commission, but no personal 

information about you is included in the 

report.

If you don’t want to talk to the assessors 

or have them look at your files that’s OK, 

you don’t have to. Talk to us about 

opting out.

No 
thanks

You can talk to us if you need more 

information.


